
By the time you read this 
news letter the DAA will 
already have joined 
the MFSA. 

Why, well the main reason is insurance. 
The Environment Agency has as a condition 
to giving the DAA permission to use the 
shingle movers road they has insisted that all fishermen must have third party 
insurance, to this end we have joined forthwith. 

As a association we support the NFSA and it's aims and many of us are already 
personal members. The cost of membership till December 3 I st 200 I will be 
paid for out of the association's funds. 

From January the 1st 2002 the DAA will require members to take up individual 
membership of the N FSA and we enclose a leaflet laying out the benefits. 

The Plan for 1001 I 1001 winter season. 
To allow us to use the concrete shingle movers road we will have to install a 
security lock. There will be two padlocks welded at each end of the same chain, 
one will be painted red and this will be the property of the environment agency 
for their use only. The other padlock will be painted blue and will be under DAA 
control.Anybody wishing to use the road will have to sign for a numbered 
security key available from Phil Tapp (01797 362934) or Seagull Fishing Tackle 
(01797 366837) and returned when finished fishing. The road will be available 
from 1730 Friday evening to 0600 Monday morning. To join the DAA for 2002 
will cost you £ I (for administration fees). But you will also have to be a member 
(Individual}of the NFSA for insurance purposes. Any member who causes a 
problem to the DAA will lose their right to get a key. 
For more information contact Phil (also to book matches) or Tony at Seagull. 
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